
PPCSIP Reservation Confirmation, Application PPCSIP-0167 

Terry Miller 
PO Box 515 
Cedarville, CA 96104 

May 30, 2013 

Dear Terry, 

Congratulations! This letter confirms that a Reservation has been approved for your proposed 
Photovoltaic (PV) project under the Pacific Power California Solar Incentive Program.  Details 
regarding your reservation are listed below:  

Application Number PPCSIP-0167 

Application Type Residential 

Host Customer Terry Miller 

Installation Address 
560 Garfield St 
Cedarville, CA 96104 

PPCSIP Rating 7.075kW 

EPBI Rate  $0.63/watt 

Reserved Incentive Amount  $4,457.00 

Reservation Expiration Date  5/30/2014 
 

The reserved incentive amount is determined by the proposed system listed in the Reservation 
Request documentation.  Please note that the actual incentive payment may differ from the 
amount stated in this letter if the installed system changes.  

The contractor must complete the installation and the applicant must submit the Incentive 
Claim package by 5/30/2014.  Any claims received after this due date may be cancelled.  

To submit the Incentive Claim Form package, email all necessary documentation to 
PPCSIP@energycenter.org with your assigned application number in the subject line.  For more 
information about the Pacific Power California Solar Incentive Program, please visit 
http://www.pacificpowercasolar.com/  

For questions concerning this notice, please contact the application project manager, Laura 
Williams, at laura.williams@energycenter.org or call (858) 737-1586.  

Sincerely, 

Laura Williams 
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